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SUBJECT: County Commission Demand Transfers discussion 
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Local Ad Valorem Tax Reduction (LAVTR) Funding has existed in Kansas statutes 
since 1965 but has not received any contributions since 2003. Per statute, LAVTR funds 
are calculated by a percentage of the total state sales and compensating use tax to 
local governments. 

The local County Commissioners are encouraging the State Legislature to re-implement 
LAVTR funds to help local governments lower property taxes. With LAVTR in place, 
monies sent from the State of Kansas to local governments are directly applied to 
lowering property tax levies.  

 
 

Action:  No action necessary at this time. 
 

 


